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LEARN ABOUT CIVIL WAR BATTLE OF GALVESTON
at February fort bend archeological society meeting

Richmond – Join the Fort Bend Archeological Society on Tuesday, Feb. 16 to hear author Edward T. Cotham talk about “The Civil War Battle of Galveston: The Saga of Capture, Loss, and Recapture of Galveston between the Union and the Confederacy.”
Cotham is the author of four books on Civil War subjects including Battle on the Bay: The Civil War Struggle for Galveston and Sabine Pass: The Confederacy's Thermopylae. His books have won numerous awards and honors and have been named Texas Classics by the University of Texas Press. He is active in the Civil War preservation movement and gives battlefield tours at historic sites across Texas. When he is not working on history projects, Cotham serves as Chief Investment Officer and Director of the Terry Foundation, the largest independent provider of college scholarships in Texas. For more information, visit www.edcotham.com.

For more information about the Fort Bend Archeological Society, please contact Jay Roussel at jay.roussel@1791.com. The meeting will take place at 7 p.m. at the Gus George Law Enforcement Academy, which is located at 1521 Eugene Heimann Circle in Richmond. The Fort Bend Archeological Society is an affiliate of the Fort Bend Museum.
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